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PEEBLES HIGH SCHOOL LOTTERY ENTRY FORM

THE PEEBLES HIGH SCHOOL LOTTERY IS NOW "ONLINE'

That's right, our lottery admin elves have created an online entry form in an effort to
simplify the joining process, so please head over to

https://forms office.com/r/PquP2xtmw or scan the QR code to open the form, then
answer 7 simple questions, to be in it to win it.

Open to anyone aged 16+ - Tickets are £6 per quarter, you decide how many you
want to buy - 1, 2, 3 ... whatever works for you &

st prize £100, 2nd prize £50, 3rd prize £25, 4th prize - additional free entry in next
draw.

Over the last 8 years we have paid out almost £6000 in prizes, so why not join in..
get your application in and you will be included in the next draw! Draws take place
in March, June, September and December.

Join the lottery, become a “Friend of Peebles High School” and help us provide
additional resources for our school. Don't delay!





